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Comments: I cannot express how much I dislike the nature of these proposed changes. The mendenhall glacier

is a spectacular example of natural beauty that is already very accessible for a large number of people. I

understand that there are those who cannot make the hike over to physically touch the glacier as things are, but

that's a basic reality in life. The way things are, we have a beautiful glacier that people can drive up to a really

nice view point to enjoy. Without any motor boats or human structures taking away from it. Please, if you must

expand, can we just build an extension onto the visitor center to accommodate the extra tourists? I know you're

trying hard to accommodate everyone and appreciate that. These options just don't accommodate the people

living here, nor many of the people who come here to see Juneau.


